
oPRIME MINISTER

I thought you might be interested to know that there
has been a considerable change in tenor of the

correspondence about the Falkland Islands rom
constituency branch and other party office holders
which has been reaching this Office in the past
week.

Following the Saturday Emergency Debate there was
a good deal of criticism of the then Foreign Secretary
and the Defence Secretary.

However, since the subsequent debates there has been
a marked increase in the messageof support for the
Government's actions and in particular for your
leadership.
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